Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, JUNE 2023
Details are in the June issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· Governor Newsom issued his May revise state budget proposal. The budget is now smaller than anticipated in January, but Newsom wants to maintain education programs by reducing some multi-year allocations.
· The May revise budget would make dyslexia screening in kindergarten through first grade mandatory and includes funding for that. This is something that California State PTA supports.
· Arts education funding from Prop. 28 is coming, but some of the details are still being worked out. There’s information about that in the newsletter.
· Are we interested in putting together a resolution about an issue that affects our children? If so, we should start working on it now. Resolutions give State PTA the authority to support or oppose state bills and propositions, and they can make a real difference. 
· Next year the State PTA Convention will be in nearby Ontario May 3 to 5. We should all plan to go!
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